
Hearing Aid Fitting Aftercare Advice 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

Congratulations on your recent hearing aid fitting! We are committed to ensuring that you have 

the best experience with your new device. Please follow the aftercare advice below to help you 

adjust and maintain your hearing aids effectively: 

1. Getting Used to Your Hearing Aids 

It's normal to feel a little discomfort or find sounds to be too loud at first. Start by wearing your 

hearing aids for shorter periods and gradually increase the time as you get used to them. 

2. Daily Maintenance 

Clean your hearing aids daily using a soft, dry cloth. Avoid using water or cleaning solutions. 

Ensure that the ear tips are properly seated and the microphone ports are clear of debris. 

3. Battery Care 

If you have battery-operated hearing aids, ensure that you replace the batteries regularly. Store 

spares in a cool, dry place. 

4. When to Seek Help 

If you experience persistent discomfort, feedback, or if your hearing aids are not working as 

expected, please do not hesitate to contact us for assistance. 

5. Follow-Up Appointment 

We recommend scheduling a follow-up appointment in [Insert Time Frame] to assess your 

progress and make any necessary adjustments. 

Thank you for choosing us for your hearing care needs. We look forward to supporting you on 

this journey. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 



[Your Clinic/Practice Name] 

[Contact Information] 


